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Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)

From: TERESA WILLMUS <twillmus@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, April 5, 2021 10:06 AM
To: Schmidt, Brian (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Blaine Hebert 455 Como Av (west building) aka 459 on some RCPRR document

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Good Morning Brian,  
I received word from Paul Panian who is a co-owner of 455 Como Av that you are inspecting the East 
building that he occupies.   
   
During Oct-June Blaine & myself are not residing in the State of Mn. This is a fairly recent change for 
us and all inspections moving forward will need to be scheduled June 15 - Sept 15 for the westerly 
building.  
   
This email is the best form of communication as our USPS service has not been getting all of our 
forwarded mail to us in Arizona.  
   
I also left a voicemail for you.  
   
Have a nice day, I heard the weather is nice in the cities now.  
   
Thank you, Teresa  


